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Chuck Ezell Concludes Tenure as Acting Director of OPM 

WASHINGTON, D.C. — As Scott Kupor officially assumes his role as Director of the  
U.S. Office of Personnel Management (OPM), former Acting Director Chuck Ezell 
expressed his gratitude for the opportunity to lead the agency during this time of 
transition. Ezell will stay on with OPM as a transitional senior advisor. 

“It has been the honor of my career to serve as Acting Director of OPM,” Ezell said. 
“Every day, Iʼve been inspired by the dedication, expertise, and professionalism of this 
workforce. Together, weʼve continued advancing OPM s̓ critical mission by supporting 
the federal workforce and serving the American people with excellence. I am proud of 
what weʼve accomplished and confident Director Kupor s̓ leadership will take this 
agency to even greater heights.” 
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